
Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Wednesday, January 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Please take a moment to review the following information: 
 
 
NCES Spirit Week! 
 
For 6th, 7th, & 8th Grade Parents:  
Using the link below, please take the MS Athletic Parent Survey 
Middle School Athletic Parent Survey 
 
Northwest Connecticut Steve Blass Little League Board Meeting 
Today, Wednesday, January 16 
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
Stadium Systems (former store, next to Lindells) 
 

Any interested parties wanting to be involved in the 2019 Little League Season should attend.  
If your able to coach, volunteer, help, have suggestions - please attend. 
Any questions or concerns, please contact Nikki Blass at ​nblass01@yahoo.com 
 
 
The following notices were previously sent and are attached again as reminders: 
 
NCES PTO Paint & Sip​ - Regardless of weather 
 
Brooker Memorial Dental Clinic 

 
 
Friendly reminders:  
 

No School - Monday, January 21st 
 

12:10 PM Dismissal - Wednesday, January 23rd 
 
All past and present Weekly Notices can now be found on our website under the “Parents” 
tab. 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1u8v4wnR2CnshJuTyZEjGFrVIzJL4YDp6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdah76d-IO-DYDxFyML5bUnIT8l-vFx0cKpKdZqurdo5O03YA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1EJuDl5F35SrounEVXddurJ7U8Pzoh1vN
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B32AutIDNdP1Y1hRVzI4cHVlUGYxdTZXYlVMb211OTFYZ01J

